Faculty Development Committee

Meeting #2, Tuesday, October 4, 2016, 3:45 pm

Present:

1)

2)

3)

4)

5)

6)

Rachel Roe-Dale, Mathematics (Chair)

Greg Pfitzer, American Studies (Faculty Representative)

Viviana Rangil, World Languages and Literatures (Faculty Representative)

Aiwu Zhao, Management and Business (Faculty Representative)

Crystal Moore (Designate from the Office of the Dean of the Faculty and Vice President
for Academic Affairs)

FDC approved the minutes from the September 20, 2016 meeting.

The Committee discussed staffing needs for the Spring 2017 and the Fall of 2017. Ela
Lepkowska-White will not return to FDC. Aiwu Zhao will continue in her current
position. Viviana Rangil will be on leave in the Spring of 2017. FEC has been informed
of the changes.

FDC discussed possible changes to the nomination process for the Distinguished Faculty
Service Award. For the time being no changes have been approved.

The Committee agreed that the chair will request supporting materials for the
nominations to Distinguished Faculty Service Award.

The Committee will start reviewing applications for Faculty Development Grants next
week, according to a schedule to be provided by Rachel Roe-Dale.



